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Motion without Notice – Consideration of the TTC Operating 
and Capital Budgets 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on November 16, 2020, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Direct staff to plan and execute a Special Meeting of the TTC Board in December 2020 
for the purpose of considering the 2021 Operating and Capital Budgets, ensuring prior 
engagement with the Budget Working Group. 

 


